1995 JAN 31 PH 2: 1

January 30, 1995

Mr. John Sager c/o ERRP/ERP Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources P. O. Box 12436 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212

Dear Mr. Sager:

This letter is to update you on progress made in the cleanup of the gasoline spill at Interlaken Resort.

Sigma Environmental is directing the remedial actions. We have removed the contaminated soil and are storing it on plastic sheeting covered with plastic until arrangements are made to dispose of it. Sigma is making these plans at this time. The excavated area has been refilled with clean soil. I will send you copies of all reports from Sigma, if they do not supply you with them directly.

Just to clarify a couple matters, the tank which tipped over was not the property of Interlaken Resort, nor was it requested by us, nor did we purchase the gasoline that spilled. We rent the Boat House to a snowmobile rental firm for the winter months and they were the people who called for the gas tank and were using the gas.

If you have any questions or need more information, please call. I will be in contact as progress is made.

Sincerely,

Jim Gavin

Chief Engineer

JG:cp

